
From: Diane Smith  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 3:58 PM 
To: Planning Commission <PlanningCommission@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Measure Y 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
As a 40 year plus resident I am saddened by the direc�on we are heading for San Mateo. I understand 
growth is necessary but please make it responsible. Your ci�zens have repeatedly voted to limit height 
requirement yet at every turn the Commission leans toward excep�ons. Please do not be blinded by 
greed and look at quality of life and character of our City before you vote. 
Thank you, 
Diane Smith 
* PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message, together with any attachments, is intended 
only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain information that is 
confidential and prohibited from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination or copying of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the original sender immediately by telephone or by 
return e-mail and delete this message along with any attachments from 




